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Department of Aviation 
 

HB 5004 is the budget bill for the Oregon Department of Aviation. The Department is 

supported by a combination of aviation system taxes and fees, and funds from the 

Federal Aviation Administration.  

 

The Subcommittee approved an all funds budget of $23,431,058 – an increase of 

$367,000 dollars, or 1.6% compared to the current biennium. This budget provides 

support for capital improvement projects at several state-owned airports and increases 

the amount available for state grants to local public use airports.  

 

The Transportation and Economic Development Subcommittee recommends HB 5004 be 

amended by the –1 amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 
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